The undersigned, in their capacity as [President/Director/Coordinator/Responsible Party…] of the Association [******** association name], having become aware of the first case of international child abduction that occurred in the Republic of the Philippines on September 3, 2024, and recognizing that the Philippines is a signatory to the Hague Convention on the Civil Aspects of International Child Abduction, with the abducted minors being two children, aged 6 and 4, of Spanish nationality,
REQUEST
· That the Spanish authorities make the greatest possible institutional and diplomatic effort to secure the immediate return of the abducted minors to their country of origin, Spain.
· That the Philippine authorities make the greatest possible governmental effort to ensure that the Republic of the Philippines does not become another haven of impunity for child abductors, and, consequently, secure the immediate return of the abducted children to their country of origin.
Similarly, they
DECLARE
· Their full support for the family of the children abducted on September 3, 2024.
And they
AUTHORIZE the said family
· To use this document for presentation to any administrations or institutions necessary to inform and raise awareness about the need for countries to work together to eliminate the scourge of child abduction.
· To include the LOGO of our institution on websites or public communications in the section for logos of entities supporting the return of the aforementioned minors.
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